
TRADE NOTICE NO.02/2014

(Sr. No.01/GEN/2014 dated 20.03.2014

 

          All  manufacturers,  dealers,  service  providers,  industries  and  trade  in  the 

jurisdiction of Aurangabad Commissionerate are hereby informed that during the 

last week of March, 2014, 29th and 30th March are holidays being Saturday, Sunday 

and 31st March is a public holiday on occasion of ‘Gudi Padwa’ festival.  This week 

also happens to be the last week of the financial year 2013-14.  Therefore it has 

been  decided  that  all  Customs,  Central  Excise  and  Service  Tax  offices  in  the 

jurisdiction of this Commissionerate, for convenience of Trade, Manufacturers and 

Service providers, shall remain open on 29th, 30th and 31st March, 2014 as a special 

measure.

          All Trade Associations are requested to inform their members the content of 

this Trade Notice for necessary action in this regard.

Sd/-

                                                                          (Kumar Santosh)
                                                                           Commissioner

      

F.No.VGN(30)23/TD/2014
Aurangabad, the 20.03.2014
 

Copy submitted to :- The Chief Commissioner, Nagpur Zone, Nagpur for information please.

Copy to :- As per mailing list.

 

 


